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 CARISOPRODOL  
 

 

Effective April 1, 2018 all new or refill claims for Carisoprodol  
or preparations containing Carisoprodol  will deny with NCPDP 

Error Code 7Ø:  “Product/Service Not Covered.”  

 

Prescribers of cardholders currently using Carisoprodol have 

been notified of this decision.   
 

No Medical Exceptions will be granted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080 


